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We’ve had another very exciting year, with lots of new activities. We’ve also 
been back to Foxlease in the New Forest for Guide camp last summer, 
where we upgraded to a house rather than our usual campsite!  
 
Last term we held our very own Great British Bake Off, where the girls made 
some fabulous cakes. We also went to HOAC in the summer which is always 
good fun. This term we celebrated Chinese New Year, where we all shared a 
delicious Chinese meal. We have also made some lovely glittery wine glasses 
for our Mums on Mothering Sunday. Recently we held a family and friend’s 
bingo night raising money for Michael Sobell House, as one of our previous 
Guide’s mothers had passed away there after a sudden illness at Christmas.  
This year’s been a great year with lots of exciting and new activities, and we 
are looking forward to next term.   

 

 
 

Lin, Alison, Debbie and Leah 
  


